
                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

The Kresson Parent Faculty Association (KPFA) welcomes you to the start of a new school year! 

Throughout the school year, you will be invited to participate in a variety of activities, meetings and 

events.  Whether you become a supporter, a volunteer, a participant at KPFA events/activities – we 

hope that you always feel welcome, and, know that your contribution is greatly appreciated. 

How To Stay Informed: 

There are a variety of ways in which KPFA will share information with you about upcoming programs, 

events and activities – both in print and electronically: 

1. The KPFA newsletter will be sent home each month, and, can also be found on the Kresson 
Virtual Backpack.  We hope that you will take some time to read through it – there is 
information about upcoming events and activities at Kresson. 
 

2. To further share timely information with you, we will have a KPFA News section in Mrs. 
Morris’ weekly email. 
 

3. We encourage you to subscribe to our KPFA Facebook Page.  Like and Follow us at:   

www.facebook.com/Kressonschool/KPFA 
 

4. Sign-up for text and email messages via the Remind App.   

a. To receive messages via text, text the message: @kpfab to 81010.  

b. To receive messages via email, send an email to kpfab@mail.remind.com 
NOTE:  KPFA Board has a new Remind account, so you will need to sign-up for text messages - even if 

you had previously registered. 

How To Share Your Thoughts: 

• We encourage you to share ideas with us via our “virtual” suggestion box.  You can submit 
your ideas at any time by going to this webpage:  http://bit.ly/kpfasuggestionsbox  
 

• We invite you to attend the KPFA General Meetings at Kresson School.  Four times a year, we 
get together to discuss KPFA events/activities, budgetary items, and other topics of interest.  
Free Child-sitting is provided by a Kresson Staff Member.  
 

• If you have questions or need more information about the KPFA and its activities, please send 
us an email at: kpfaboard@yahoo.com  

Be informed. Be involved. Be your kid’s biggest fan. Be KPFA! 
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